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Approval of contract with GRW Engineers, Inc. for engineering services-2020 Crossville CDBG
Sewer System Improvement Project

SUMMARY: A contract should be approved with GRW Engineers, Inc. to provide the engineering
services required for the CDBG program.

Breakdown of the contract is as follows: Design ($34,000), General Engineering During Construction
($10,000), Resident Observation ($50,000), and Other Engineering Services/Sewer System
Evaluation ($19,000).

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 413-52390-934-029

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve contract
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